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It is with great joy that I present class six terminal report for June 2021 to you Mrs. Zephaniah.  

It is almost the end of the first term of the academic year 2021, and with all that has happened 

good or bad,  I and class six pupils ere evermore thankful to God that he has been faithful to us. 

Class six pupils have attended school very good except Monica Malima who is sick almost for 

five months now. Lucy Bahati and Madirisha Mang`oma missed some days because sickness and 

their parents reported to the class teacher about that problem. 

     

                                         Class progress 

All the class six pupils and the subject teachers continue to work very hard as one of our class 

and school rule so as to improve the academic performance. To make this in action, teachers are 

using extra time to teach the pupils, whereby pupils are required to come to school on Saturday 

to learn science and mathematics. This program is active although some parents tried to forbid 

their pupils with no genuine reasons. These parents are parent of Lubinza Mashaka, Josephina 

Petro, Lucy Bahati and Elias Majiji. As a class teacher I warned them and educate them about 

that habit and now we thank God we are good.  

Also pupils who didn't love learning like Lucy Bahati, Maria Mwita, Mathayo Peter and Caren 

Ezekiel have tried to show interest in studies although not much in such. I'm still keeping 

motivating them to love learning in their life. 

However, the class timetable in class six to some extent was not followed accordingly, this was 

due to introduction of Vocational skills subject which replaced the session of Religion. 

More to the point, my class has advanced in term of cooperation; all pupils are ready to 

cooperate in different class matters which are part of their curriculum and extra curriculum 

activities.  

  



                                                                   Pupils Behaviour 

Class six pupils are generally in good form and all are behaving very well. I haven’t had any 

major disciplinay issues to deal with recently. This is due to endless counseling and guidance 

given to them by the class teacher. 

                                                     Suggestions for the next term 

To start with, Pupils are asking enough time for vocational skills so as they can learn more skills; 

currently there is only 30 minutes to teach vocational skills subject which is not enough. 

Also, to do exams competitions between class six and class seven, also between class six and 

class five. This will help pupils to challenge themselves with both their upper class and lower 

classes.  

 In addition, we are kindly asking to have Bibles in the classroom for pupils to read basic bible 

knowledge which can help them not only to answer the Religion examinations but also to live 

morally in the community. 

Class six pupils and I, we are so thankful to all people who are helping the class to be excellent 

academically, spiritually as well as socially. May our Heavenly LORD bless you plentifully. 

 
 

                                                                                  Every blessing 
Mathias Thomas Samson 

Class Teacher 


